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On July 22, 2022, the continuation of the KWC project took
place in the area of the Kovárna cottage in Zdobnice. The
program started in the late afternoon by the fire, where we

started preparing goulash according to a traditional Hungarian
recipe from our friends from the previous event of this project.
During the preparation of the goulash, a linocut course took

place, where interested participants could carve a motif into the
lino and then print it out. Those who didn't want to dig or get
dirty with paint could help prepare the goulash or enjoy the

company of others by the fire. We did the linocut in front of the
hut on a sitting area and dinner was being cooked right under
the hill, so it was never a problem to peek in or run away. The
event took place in a pleasant atmosphere, a large number of

great works were created and we also saw a lot of satisfied faces
after tasting Dominik's goulash. Compared to the previous
event, I must note that the whole event had a much more

relaxed and pleasant atmosphere. The fact that all the activities
took place outside was a big part of that. I think I can say that

everyone enjoyed it and we look forward to the next activities of
this project.


